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National Nurses Week is May 6th through May 12th! We appreciate you SO much!  
You are on the front lines taking care of the most vulnerable of our communities through 
commitment and courage. You are the real heroes, especially at times like these. So 
THANK YOU for everything you do!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPpvGE95sPkS41QB40ziHTm0xgJefbPc9OoRZMctmOI3X-1a5UeuiDLZkCp-p75QCgRM3e-9dTW9eOAH27uBr8F0g-qFaG26ogC6BYJ1TLbRk6uEDSCwZUyEZnOpQkPVPWJfgMO1t9WfSkNHQcLQ8f3XiMSGvzUSjczyr_elwP4LA4OxHd8DO_Pk1NKoozBpsjy7hGyhr6V-BZjSuNAvfHv_Ubj3vTR49_FDbAAnonwTJA1EfKnG22cpjQCihRIXZpKjgclgTkmem2d30qZ9iWdHupOYN0FRpg3Q4xce7fo31kUnz8N28y_mjXUtdoexCdVMvru-77Cb9UwJEl8x0LfbtflVY04kaKwTggy5mJ442p-Cx2AXzkwYoi_jzQKGGuLP_0vdihzgVH16gAkQEII0km-ALBrAdW9uxMh12tzp9PoslzLE4DkP9Rp7KS0n7HDmgI3xAiF-2a-KfvbDSZpMGU-xgc4gZ7NnCGhpJA9xkNlSOd0aybj9IM4Em2kVtxBHOr7hzRutxerin_8HFoxmzmJaLtvDNbzAo5MpDVOaZGoRQRX0Jd6543-CaNVfxKBqMKU8jWDNf9IWVVSChrJ3y3ZgHB8nsP0HUCT0AcrKuk9iO5iwlbcpuZQ09huCuxV9N7VMOjrRu-HDq2EnfZO8qaeuoZ0-ZvLuQhgAFu2TM_8prVyVJ27_nOjrojT7Jl_V-WGlWP_H2&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==


  

  

Introducing a New Payroll Company 
 

  

At Alto Staffing, we strive to do what is right for you and for our company. After much 
deliberating, we have decided to part ways with the payroll company ADP and announce 
our new payroll company, Heartland Payroll. We are very excited to work with this new 
company. 
 

Everyone will receive an email directly from Heartland to create an Employee Self-
Service Account. You will be able to easily access your pay check stubs and your W2s.  
 

If you have not received this email yet, please call our office. 
 

Follow our links below for detailed instructions on how to set up your Self Service 
Account: 
Desktop Self Service Instructions 

Mobile Self Service Instructions 

 

Every Friday you will receive an email that you were paid! There will be a direct link to 
click and all you have to do is sign in from there to view your pay stub!  
 

This is very mobile friendly and easily accessed on your cell phone. You can bookmark 
this link and it may save your username, password and the client code which is 
0200BCCS. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPrcl4Uu9VZOWLF9sPDYgDVLEmyt9ocOvsDhtOfiegCqQazkShTou-BKtIL8l4pBYmoWI777qq8yZw9bTyW3vwwg-bEwnEnCCGzbxIcfIruhtW3PtG3XY_YNqN-MNEqWj4yKwTIoEQse8TMfSx85Y6SuzA3hFXVKP_uxdfxfIpbCWbXlS1NZJLuHO16G-yHEUhS5Y62r4R8q4&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPrcl4Uu9VZOW7hqALNkA495OV71aNWcQfqyqMH-Eo8yiMh4ZnMx2f6urWOr-j84fdQwSFMFygNL83K-u9TM6J67-CimNRzlXor3RofIAVybBkItEcBuUVrNT5FlvB8quatL-NDW-IgvshAibhHpYMT492A4vaj12RnwoFYEoqpP72aBhJmhIu61VCGlxjknHAPgb-YWF1R8m&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==


New and Improved Alto App Coming May 31st! 
 

 

  

 

  

  

Click the Image below to View our Thank You Video!  
 

 

 

  

  

Job Opportunities 
 

  

  

 

STNA's needed! We have increased our PAY RATES for Second Shift! Call us or check 
them out on the Alto APP.  
 

LPN's: We have CONTRACTS available in Cincinnati and in Dayton.  
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPpvGE95sPkS4XWgand5d2D1JV7aO2RY9-dDob28DWSsYrjT18iGek2qCLTn7Pe1DUp1vNuLVytckNE5BWCLLWMfHXbN2HpW373v6ZN66b8nYJKPgntCAxyNoHFNoXgxRrg==&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==


  

  

Employee Information 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Please use the ALTO APP to clock in and 
out of your shifts. NOT using the APP will 
delay your payroll being processed in a 
timely manner.  
 

The following benefits with the Alto App: 
 

 See open shifts 
 Clock in and out right from your 

phone  
 Receive notifications of last minute 

needs 
 Send us all of your documents 

through the mobile app 
 

Please contact your recruiter with any app 
questions.  
 

If you need help clocking in or out for a 
shift, please call our office and speak to 
one of our staffing coordinators. 

 

  

  

Visit the Employee Portal if You 
Need: 

 To keep up your credentials 
 The Alto Rewards link 
 The Gym Reimbursement form 
 Rewards Program 

 

Click on the Employee Portal link.  
 

We Offer a REFERRAL BONUS! 

Refer our next new employee and you will 
receive $200!!! 
 

Go to the Employee Portal on our website 
and fill out the referral form. Turn the form 
in to your recruiter and once they've 
worked 200 hours you will receive a check 
from us! 

 

  

  

GuerinTELEHEALTH Access for our Employees 

 

If you are sick & need to seek medical attention, you can access our Telehealth Services 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPiq9nHj_E2n121Zk0W4WA-4C4k1z_k0i1LYXuCPB72VVcOACk6YiyoTWzYHAjc-VCOL0-_2S8gAMXzdTXFfvp2vek7cccd3Wq30rE_Xrw11Cla2c3iF55QpAvWghca9EJ_KJ_YJ2i0wH&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==


 

 

  

  



May Celebrations!!! 
 

  

  

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
  

 

 

Bethany F., Ellen L., Alexis S., Alex M., 
Andre H., Sierra P., Jazmine K., RTashella J., 
Monica R., LaQuahnda G., Valarie T., 
Melisha A., Antonette S., Porchlyn S., Njea T., 
Ashley D., Cassandra W., Sharia B., Jaycee W., 
Tanya C., Jordan M., Shenae C., Portia W., 
Brittany C., Tiffany M., Robin T., Chanel E., 
Jeremy H., Danielle H., Mykhala M., Brooke G., 
Chantel C., Angel E., Jessika M., Gina G., 
Kimberly C., Linda B., Nydra J., Shawnett W., 
Erin D., Tatianna D., Attachae S., Krystal B., 
Haley H., Antoinette B., Chelsea R., Ebony J., 
Terasa L., Chandra T., Julia P., Biaunka P., 
Markisha B., Eliane P., Sonia R., Treyonna H. 

 

 

 

Jane L. 6 years, Jaunell S. 5 years, 
Katrina A. 4 years, Marquis C. 4 years, 
Rhea W. 4 years, Jennifer R. 3 years, 
Robin T. 3 years, Julie Sloan 3 years, 

Matt B., 2 years 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Holidays 

  

 

 
May 10th - Mother's Day 
May 5th-May 12th - National Nurses Week 
May 6th - National Nurses Day 
May 25th - Memorial Day - Office Closed 
June 21st - Father's Day 
July 4th - Independence Day - Office Closed 

 

Visit Our Website 

  

   

 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZLpRiOPZwLnOSbaM0NSskhVBJzH2fsKPAGH_xgoWJXZ3ilUdmLxYPnbG7om6TA-MkB-c_w5NijTCK_8MqSFK8TW_9AzCcIb3A2UcOCT5K8B2bRFduKBVtqfpokQ0A-MZncJyBWxhhPrmNt_Ck3uuDg==&c=9UfnzMV50A8z0t8vSW8-UhICjwK8-ondhaa4W2oxS6r9mVpeQIoiPw==&ch=By5tolzPNR1ahDQbyjqeTSQk1AZyiQUz0Qs7CJp9R6XIwQBb2M8iaw==

